
Diaper

Drive

Challenge

THIS CHRISTMAS,
HELP MAKE
A CHANGE.

SUPPORT OUR

We're collecting diapers until Dec. 16th for 
low-income families in Trenton, NJ.

ONE IN THREE MOMS STRUGGLES TO PROVIDE ENOUGH 
DIAPERS FOR HER BABY. 
We're joining other churches and communities across 
central New Jersey to make a change. Help us keep babies 
clean, dry, and healthy!

BRING IN DISPOSABLE DIAPERS OF ANY SIZE BY SUNDAY,
DECEMBER 16TH TO HELP US MEET OUR GOAL.

Diapers will be distributed through the Maker's Place, a new 
United Methodist Hope Center opening in Trenton.

TO LEARN MORE OR GET INVOLVED, CONTACT 
REV. MICHAEL REED at MICHAELREED@MAKERSPLACE.ORG

The
Maker's

Place

(609) 356-4720

www.makersplace.org

@makersplacetrenton


